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A private contractor will need to close the intersection of East Main Street and Poplar Hill Avenue in the 
City of Salisbury beginning May 16, 2017 at 7:00 a.m. to allow for the installation of new water main 
lines, sanitary sewer lines and new storm drain materials. The installation is expected to take 28 days 
and the intersection to be reopened on June 13, 2017.

The intersection will not be passable for any vehicular traffic to include emergency vehicles. Traffic and 
pedestrian detours will be in place. Your patience and cooperation are greatly appreciated. Should you 
have any questions regarding this closure, please contact the dedicated project phone number at (410) 
316-7819.


